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Subject: Question 26e SEPARATION DISTANCES

Stephen Radcliffe

Question no. 26E SEPARATION DISTANCES

It is important that when compiling the policy that careful consideration is given to proximity to homes,
green belts etc. With special regard to wind turbines, noise and distances to homes has to be a key factor,
as well as visual impact as they increase in size and numbers.

The council should consider setting minimum distances from homes, public areas etc to protect its
residents.

Comment Submission Statement

All comments must be made in an email or in writing if they are to be considered. Your comments and
some personal identifying details will be published in a public register and cannot be treated
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cannot guarantee that all identifiers will be removed prior to publication of consultation records.
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